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WE NEED YOU! Nevada is launching new initiatives in response to state Assembly Bill (AB) 389 (2023) and the federal 
Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2023 (CAA), which together require Medicaid to cover select services for certain 
justice-involved populations, including adults, children, and aged out foster care youth. Please see the summary for 
details. Input from our community is critical to the success of this work. There are two ways that community members 
can get involved: (1) apply to join the Advisory Committee and (2) attend these meetings as a Community Member. 

 
JOIN THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE. Why should you join? To share your experiences with pre- and post-release service 
delivery to justice-involved individuals and provide feedback on Nevada’s implementation approach. We’ll use your 
ideas to help improve health for justice-involved individuals across our state. We need at least 20 people with 
representation from the following groups: 

 Correctional Partners with interest in learning more about new Medicaid reimbursement opportunities available 
through the Reentry Demonstration and requirements for youth under the CAA.  

 Adults and Youth with Lived Experience in Nevada’s carceral systems (e.g., prisons, state-run and/or county-run jails 
or juvenile justice facilities, and/or residential systems that require transition back to the community). 

 Providers, including physical and behavioral 
healthcare providers and correctional 
healthcare providers. 

 Provider Organizations, including provider 
associations and managed care organizations. 

 Counties, including Washoe, Clark, and rural 
counties. 

 Community Partners, such as reentry and 
social service providers, peer support 
specialists and community health workers. 

 Advocacy and Non-Profit groups, including 
legal aid and groups representing consumers, 
families, and/or children involved in the 
carceral system in Nevada. 

 State Agencies, such as Divisions of Child and 
Family Services, Welfare and Supportive 
Services, Public and Behavioral Health, Aging and Disability Services, and judicial system representatives. 

 
The Advisory Committee will kick off on Tuesday, March 25, 2025, from 12:30 – 1:30 pm and will meet virtually on an 
initial bimonthly cadence, later transitioning to quarterly. Interested in joining this Advisory Committee? Scan the QR 
code or click here Reentry Survey/Application Advisory Committee to submit a short form. Applications are due by 5pm 
on Friday, February 14th. 

SHARE AS A COMMUNITY MEMBER. Advisory Committee meetings are open to all members of the public to attend and 
participate as a community member in this effort. This is another important way to give input and inform the changes 
ahead. Please join the listserv by scanning the QR code or emailing 1115waivers@dhcfp.nv.gov to receive information 
and virtual invitations to these events. 

 

https://dhcfp.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhcfpnvgov/content/Pgms/Waivers/Justice%20Involved%20Reentry%20Initiatives%20Informational%20Flyer%209-24-24.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5kCj5J64aE6OqhVE0nA5gGj4lVeYZslNguSWcHy_Bv5UQjVPNVpRUTI1RkY3WjFOQjVDV1pUU0JLRSQlQCN0PWcu
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